
May all that we do be done with love—Corinthians 16:14 

 

Dear parents, carers, children & the community 
Thank you as always for your continued support  this week with our return for the 
summer term. A big, warm welcome to our new families and children who have start-
ed in the Nursery classes and throughout the school. We have many events and ac-
tivities coming up. Please check out the summer events on the school website. 

As it is the beginning of a new term it is a perfect time to highlight 
the importance of good attendance at school. We would like to em-
phasise the important role you play in promoting your child’s at-
tendance. A positive relationship between home and school is es-
sential in promoting excellent attendance and punctuality. The vast 
majority of children at St Thomas the Martyr CE have excellent at-
tendance. School will always help and support families who may 
be struggling with this aspect of school life.  

What school expects from our families:  

 It is vitally important that each child attends school regularly.  

 Children should arrive on time every day wearing the correct 
school uniform and with the correct school equipment.  

 If your child is absent for any reason you MUST contact school 
straight away to explain why your child will be absent. This can be 
done via the school office, either telephone 01695 622970. via the 
app or email bursar@st-thomasmartyr.lancs.sch.uk. If not, we 
have a duty of care to contact you to ensure your child's safety.  

REMEMBER—after school 
club finishes at 5.30pm. Con-
tact the office to book a place! 

The Nursery children have 
started their potato growing 
challenge—good luck! 
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Thank you, for all your continued support, Mr Roscoe, Mrs. Christy, Mrs. Osmond and all at 
St Thomas the Martyr CE. Please contact school via the app, email or phone Any concerns or 

you need support from school or from the foodbank—Mon to Thurs  8.45am TO 11.15am 

MAY ALL THAT WE DO BE DONE WITH LOVE” - Corinthians 16:14 


